
Dear All 
  
I would like to volunteer for the membership to the ALAC Finance and Budget Sub-
committee (FBSC) for the African Region. 

Concerning experience, I have been a a member for the past year and member of 
the first FBSC when the first Board Member was selected by the At-Large. 
  
I want to bring both my experience as a former AFRALO chair and a former member 
of NOMCOM. I am currently the Vice Chair of AFRALO. 
 
Hoping that my expression of interests will be favorably accepted. 
  
Best regards 
 
Aziz Hilali 
North Africa IGF MAG Chair 
President of the Mediterranean Federation of Associations of Internet 
Vice President of ISOC Morocco (www.misoc.ma) 
AFRALO Vice Chair 
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